
       
 

29.09.2016 
 
 
 
Dear friends and supporters of International Masterclasses, 
 
It is a pleasure to inform you about the dates for the next round of International Masterclasses. 
The period for IMC17 has been set to: 
 
**** March 01 – April 11, 2017 ****  
 
CERN videoconferences will be scheduled throughout this interval, excepting Sundays. Fermilab 
videoconferences will be within these dates, from March 13 to April 08. 
 
Please begin to consult the calendar for your institution. You might also want to contact 
teachers who can check with their schools so that you can identify likely dates for your 
Masterclass. 
 
More details on the registration procedure and the measurements will follow in October.  
 
Kind regards, 
Ken Cecire + Uta Bilow  
 
Dr. Uta Bilow 
Project coordinator "International Masterclasses" 
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Germany 
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